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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kimberly Williams <kim.williams31@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2024 9:53 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. 
Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Cc: Coyote.rhodeisland@gmail.com
Subject: Support of H7307 and Opposition of H7165

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative, 
 
Any serious attempt to promote public safety or end sex trafficking must include allowing ALL sex workers, sex 
trafficking survivors, and COYOTE RI's clients (who are typically the first responders in most cases of sex 
trafficking) to report violence without being charged with prostitution or massaging without a license. H7307 
accomplishes this. 
 
Please vote YES on H7307 and NO on H7165. 
 
Thanks for your service, 
Kimberly A. Williams, Ph.D. 
Warwick, RI 02889 
 


